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Press Release

Date: January 20, 2017
Contact: Steven Adams, City Manager, {831) 386-5925
Subject: STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS PROGRAMS SCHEDULED

The Annual State of the City Address is scheduled at the Chamber of
Commerce and Agriculture Luncheon at noon on Wednesday, January 25th at
the Salinas Valley Fairground Orradre Building. Mayor Mike LeBarre and City
Manager Steve Adams will provide an update on the progress of the City’s efforts
and plans. The event is co-sponsored by the King City Chamber of Commerce
and Agriculture and the Rotary Club of King City, and the cost is $15. Contact
the Chamber of Commerce at 385-3814 for more information.

In addition, a special bilingual presentation of the State of the City Address
has been scheduled this year for the first time in an effort to better communicate
and involve everyone in the community. It will take place on Sunday, January
26th at 3:00 p.m. at St. John the Baptist Catholic Church Hall, located at 504 N.
Third Street. There is no charge for this event and refreshments will be provided.
Please contact City Hall at 386-5925 for more information.
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